Planning & Assessment

S4¢ . Key Sites Assessments
i.‘.O‘k plannlng’ Contact: Anthea Sargeant
N*SW |ndL_lStI’y & Phone: T 02 9274 6522 M 0438 676 469
GOVERNMENT EnV"‘onment Email: anthea.sargeat@planning.nsw.gov.au
Professor Mary O’Kane AC Our ref: MP 08_0098 MOD 13
Chair

Independent Planning Commission
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street

Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Professor O'Kane

Determination of request to modify the project approval relating to the Switching Station
and Star City Casino site, Pyrmont (MP 08_0098 Mod 13)

The above modification request is referred to the Independent Planning Commission (the
Commission) for determination.

The Commission may determine this modification request under the Minister’'s delegation dated
14 September 2011, as Council and more than 25 public submissions have been received
objecting to the proposal.

The Department’s assessment of the application and associated recommendation are available
to view on its website at

http://www.majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view job&job id=7466, and
contained within the enclosed file (EF18/33069).

Should you have any enquiries, please contact Anthea Sargeant, Executive Director,
Compliance, Industry and Key Sites, using the contact detail above, or David McNamara,
Director, Key Sites Assessments, on (02) 9383 2101 or david.mcnamara@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Marcus Ray
Deputy Secretary
Planning and Assessment
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